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The Nampa Police Department is seeking the publics help in locating a missing K-9.  The 
missing dog goes by the name of Augie and escaped from the officer’s house last night. 
He was last seen in the area of Can-Ada and Ustick around 9pm. Augie is a 4 year old 
German Sheppard that weighs 45 to 50 pound. He has a tattoo bar code located in his left 
ear and has a chain choke collar on.  Augie's demeanor is social towards people and not 
aggressive towards other animals.  
 
Anyone seeing this dog is asked to call the Nampa Police Department immediately. 
Nampa Police 465-2257  
 

 
   
 



For further information contact Sgt. Tim Randall at 761-9184 
 
 
 
 
 
Sgt. Tim Randall 
Office of Professional Standards 
Nampa Police Department 
randallt@cityofnampa.us 
208-761-9184 
 


